
 

 

 

 

 

 

5 June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Annual Summer Festival 

We are excited to invite you to our annual Summer Festival taking place on Thursday 26 June 2025 from 4.30-

7.30pm.  We welcome parents, students and members of the public to enjoy this relaxed evening.  Featuring a 

number of performance stages. BBQ food, cakes and a range of work from our students, the festival promises to be 

a fantastic showcase of Creative Arts, Food and departmental activities. 

Tickets for the festival 

Entry will be charged at £5 per adult, £3 per concession, or free to under 5’s.  Tickets can be purchased via ParentPay 

or upon entry to the event.  Refreshments will be available to purchase during the evening; there will be BBQ food 

as well as drinks, cakes and ice creams on sale.  Visitors are also welcome to bring their own food. 

The festival will be based in and around the Bader building at the upper end of the school site.  There will be a table 

at the entrance to the area for visitors to sign in and collect a wrist band.  

We anticipate the event being a mixture of indoors and outdoors (weather permitting) events and displays.  All 

proceeds from the event will contribute towards furthering the opportunities available to our students. 

Students involved in the festival 

If your child has expressed an interest in supporting this event by participating in one of the performances or 

assisting with a departmental activity, please ensure that the following  permission form is completed by 9am on 

Thursday 19 June 2025.  All music ensembles are performing in the festival and it is essential that all students 

involved in a performance or activity sign in at the ticket desk by 4.15pm.  We would request that performers arrive 

at the side of the performance stage 15 minutes prior to their performance time. 

Students involved in drama and music performances may wear casual clothing for the full day, however all clothing 

must follow the usual non-school uniform policy, which will be shared with all students prior to the event. 

We thank you for your support and hope to see you there. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr S Willey 

Head of Music           

https://forms.office.com/e/UW2gDJHrb4

